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Dear Parent/Carer
St Margaret’s Academy
Open Evening and Information Meeting
for Prospective First Year Parents
There will be an Information Meeting for parents in Primary Seven of our Associated Primary Schools on Thursday 12th January at 6.30pm.

After a presentation by Senior Staff and Pupil Support Staff there will be an opportunity to see round the school and its facilities during our Open Evening which runs until 8.00pm.

I hope you are able to attend this event which forms part of our Primary and Secondary Transition Programme.

I look forward to meeting you at our Open Evening.

Yours sincerely

S McGarty
S. McGarty

Head Teacher
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